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Astral electronic billboard to be 
replaced on A-30 

 
(Kahnawake – 11, Enniskó:wa/March 2022) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the 
community that the Astral digital screens located on A-30 at 
the intersection of R-207 are not working properly and will be 
replaced. 
  
The work on the site will take three (3) - four (4) days and is 
scheduled to take place from Monday, March 14, until 
Thursday, March 17, 2022. Work hours are from 8am to 
5pm. 
 

 
  
The existing screen replacements will be the same format, 
intensity, and size. 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

mailto:MCKMedia@mck.ca

	Suggested Media Instructions:
	Media Inquiries:

